
 

 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Justin M. Bibb, Mayor  
 

                              

 

 

To:  Michael D. Polensek, Chair 

Safety Committee 

 

From:  Karrie D. Howard, Director 

Department of Public Safety  

 

Subject: Ord. No. 328-2023 Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to accept a 

donation of magnetometers from the Cleveland Browns Stadium Company LLC 

for use by the Division of Police 

 

Date:  April 12, 2023 

 

Ordinance No. 328-2023, if approved by Council, would authorize the Director of Public Safety 

to accept a donation of 50 magnetometers from the Cleveland Browns for use by the Division of 

Police, Department of Public Safety.  The 50 magnetometers are valued at $1,000 per unit for a 

total donation value of $50,000.00. 

 

The Cleveland Browns have implemented new security screening equipment and retiring these 

magnetometers.  The magnetometers will be used by Police for security screening. 

 


